
Elizabeth Moberg
South Portland
LD 233
I oppose this bill because it violates the privacy and safety of all Maine women and 
girls as follows: invasive “gender checks”, scrutinizing of girls bodies, imposition of 
prejudicial gender norms, empowers bullying and harassment. And, Maine’s Human 
Rights Act prohibits discrimination based on gender identity.


